
 

 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS  

REQUEST FOR BIDS 
 

 
The Maine Department of Inland Fisheries & Wildlife is conducting a competitive bid process 

for the Mere Point Boating Facility Repair project in Brunswick, Maine. Bids will be opened 

and read aloud at the Bureau of General Services, accessible as a video conference call at 2:00 

p.m. on May 17, 2023. 

 

An optional pre-bid conference will be held at the project site on May 9, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. 

 
In general, the work includes cast in place concrete to repair stairs at the launch, removing and resetting 

concrete curb, gravel installation, hot mix asphalt paving, and riprap. The work to be performed under 

this contract shall be completed on or before the Final Completion date of June 30, 2023.  

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors can be found on the BGS website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 

 

 

  

 


